
Form revision date: 14 February 2024 00 1113 
Notice to Contractors 

MAINE STATE PRISON PAVEMENT IMPROVEMENTS BGS Proj # 3630 

The work under this contract consists of pavement improvements at the Maine State Prison in Warren, 
including providing all labor, materials, equipment and incidentals for full depth reclaiming the existing 
driveway into the facility. Contractor shall provide traffic control, temporary construction facilities as 
needed, full depth milling, installation of catch basin and stormwater pipe, grading, compaction, paving, 
striping, loaming, seeding, and all other incidentals required to provide a complete project. A bid 
alternate of completing a I I /2" mill and fill in a parking lot and repaint striping is also included in the 
contract documents. 

The cost of the work is approximately $ 290,400. The contract shall designate the Substantial 
Completion Date on or before 30, September 2024, and the Contract Final Completion Date on or before 
31 October 2024. 

I. Submit bids on a completed Contractor Bid Form (section 00 41 13) provided in the Bid Documents,
include bid security when required, and scan each item as an attachment to an email addressed to:
BGS.Architect@Maine.gov, so as to be received no later than 2:00:00 p.m. on April 18, 2024. The
email subject line shall be marked "Bid for Maine State Prison Pavement Improvements BGS Proj
# 3630".

Bid submissions will be opened and read aloud at the time and date noted above at the Bureau of 
General Services office, accessible as a video conference call. Those who wish to participate in the 
call must submit a request for access to BGS.Architect@Maine.gov. 

Any bid received after the noted time will not be considered a valid bid and will remain unopened. 
Any bid submitted by any other means will not be considered a valid bid. In certain circumstances, 
the Bureau of General Services may require the Bidder to surrender a valid paper copy of the bid 
form or the bid security document. The Owner reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids as 
may best serve the interest of the Owner. 

2. Questions and comments on the bid opening process shall be addressed to: Deane Rykerson,  Division 
of Planning, Design & Construction, Bureau of General Services, 77 State House Station, Augusta, 
Maine 04333-0077, BGS.Architect@Maine.gov.

3. Questions and comments regarding the project design specifications or drawings shall be directed in 
writing to the Consultant during the bid period prior to the question and comment deadline of 5:00
p.m. on April I 2, 2024.

Olver Associates Inc. 
Mandy Holway, P.E. 
mandy@olverassociatesinc.com 
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